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2011
Invention of the 
first “permeameter” 
manometric research 
gauge to develop new 
permeabilities

2017
Creation of an Enology 
R&D hub and the 
beginning of a large 
number of international 
studies

Launch of our bio-
sourced Origine by Diam 
range (Simel and SITEVI 
Innovation award)

2010
  �Construction of the 2nd 
Diamant processing 
plant in Spain

2024
  �Celebration of our 20th 

anniversary... and still 
no cork taint!

2021
  �A new closure expands 
the sparkling wines 
range: Mytik Diam 102014

  �Patent filed for 
recycling Diamant 
Oléoactif® by the 
cosmetics industry

2016
Development of the 
“large format” range for 
bottles of 3L and over

2005
The first Mytik Diam 
closure for sparkling 
wines was popped

2013
Launch of the Diam  
30 closure for long-
aging wines 2020

New addition to 
the Origine range 
with the launch of 
Origine Diam 5

2015
Construction of 
the 3rd Diamant® 
processing plant in 
France

KEY DATES

2004
  �Creation of the Diam 

closure (Vinitech Sifel 
innovation award). After 
construction, in 2003, of 
the 1st Diamant® factory 
with the supercritical CO2 
process.

30

O2

OTR

2012
1 billion 

closures per year

2018
2 billion 

closures per year

2023
Launch of the Setop 
Element concept by the 
Setop Diam range for 
spirits

Creation of a new 
permeability for Diam 10 
and Diam 30


